From: Duane Hojer

Sent: Friday, December 16, 2016 7:42 AM
Subject: NG16-014 comments
NG16-014

Duane Hojer

Oldham, SD 57051
Email:
cell phone:

Dear South Dakota Public Utilities Commission,

I am writing you in response to the letters | have received on the Northern Natural Gas and North Western
Energy. To give you a little back ground the natural gas line crosses our land in 5 different places. The first tap
was put in 1956 at that time my folks were building a new house and they hooked them up for the house and
dryer bin. Since then another tap was installed that services two more of our farms. Both the houses and
dryer bins are run off of the natural gas at both farms from the second tap. So in total we have two taps
servicing three farms. We use it from Dryer bins, clothes dryers and heating our houses. We really like the
Natural Gas and we DO NOT WANT TO LOOSE IT! | hope you take my comments into consideration at your
hearing on December 14, 2016.

Sincerely,
Duane Hojer





